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The public transport in the eastern suburbs bronte, clovelly and randwick is absolutely 
dismal as someone who works in the city getting to and from is an hour journey no 
connections and extreme wait times the light rail is not a suitable form of transport into the 
eastern suburbs more buses and connections are needed urgently. I will be moving to 
northern beaches from the lack of transport available. Eastern suburb public transport 
would have to be the worst in any city I have ever been too. 


